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Dear Second Grade Students,
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Greetings.  Hola.  Aloha.  Shalom.  Bonjour.  Welcome back from wherever your summer adventures may have taken you!  I know that summer isn’t over quite yet, but I want to let you know that the world of second grade is anxiously awaiting your arrival.  I am excited to get to know each of you and your unique and special personalities!

Second grade is an exciting year!  Each day, we will set high goals for ourselves, challenge ourselves and feel proud of ourselves.  I hope you got a chance to read The Lorax and enjoyed it.  I chose this book as our summer reading because we are going to talk about and help out our own community.  I am going to show you that we all can make a difference.  Later in the year, you will even explore your own family’s community and “ancestry.”  (If you don’t know what that word means, that’s okay!  We will talk about it in class.)  Second grade is filled with new activities.  You will be experimenting, questioning, hypothesizing, editing, philosophizing and much, much more.  Please make sure you come to school with the following necessary things:
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· A cheerful smile and positive attitude

· A desire to learn new things

· A willingness to work hard and have fun

· A healthy breakfast

Enjoy the rest of your summer.  I look forward to seeing you on the first day of school! 
Miss Steier
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